
Health Technician 

St. Mary of the Woods School and Trinity High School are seeking to hire a Health Technician for the 
remainder of the 2020-2021 school year. The health technician will assist with morning temperature 
checks as well as illness or injuries throughout the school day. The health tech. will also assist in staying 
up to date with guidelines provided by the local health authorities and will work as a liaison with the 
Green River District Health Department as needed. Interested persons should have common medical 
knowledge. It will be a 7:00-2:00 five-day per week position on all in session school days. Please email a 
current resume and references to jill.payne@stmarywoods.com. 


